
From: Carol Moore
To: Christopher J. Markiewicz; Marc C. Laredo; Jennifer Breslouf
Subject: RE: Docket item re: Permitting and new systems process improvements
Date: Friday, January 14, 2022 2:10:51 PM

I apologize, but it appears we had this already on the Inaugural docket, referred to Land Use.
 
#34-22 Discussion with city staff regarding the new permitting software
COUNCILORS LAREDO, NORTON, CROSSLEY, MARKIEWICZ, WRIGHT, AND BAKER requesting periodic
updates and discussion with the Planning, Inspectional Services and Information Technology
Departments regarding process improvements and the benefits of the implementation of the new
permitting software.
 
I added our Committee Clerk, Jen, so this can be amended during a committee meeting to change
Councilor Markiewicz as the lead and add Lipof and Kelley as co-docketers.
 
Sincerely,
 
Carol Moore, CMC
City Clerk/Clerk of the Council
 
 
 

From: Christopher J. Markiewicz <cmarkiewicz@newtonma.gov> 
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 12:48 PM
To: Marc C. Laredo <mlaredo@newtonma.gov>; Carol Moore <cmoore@newtonma.gov>
Subject: Re: Docket item re: Permitting and new systems process improvements
 
Marc and Carol,
 
I think this is fine.  Thanks Marc, and thanks for following up Carol.  I think you can add Rick
Lipof and Andrea Kelly as well, but I will double check on this and get back to you, but we
should make the docket cut off 
 
Chris
 

From: Marc C. Laredo <mlaredo@newtonma.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 11:35 AM
To: Carol Moore <cmoore@newtonma.gov>; Christopher J. Markiewicz
<cmarkiewicz@newtonma.gov>
Subject: Re: Docket item re: Permitting and new systems process improvements
 
Fine with me but I defer to Chris.
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Marc C. Laredo
Councilor At-Large, Ward 7
617-290-3843 (cell)

From: Carol Moore <cmoore@newtonma.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 10:43:24 AM
To: Christopher J. Markiewicz <cmarkiewicz@newtonma.gov>
Cc: Marc C. Laredo <mlaredo@newtonma.gov>
Subject: RE: Docket item re: Permitting and new systems process improvements
 
Good morning,
 
Should we keep the docket item worded as below? We can revise it until 5 pm today or we can pull
it from the docket if you’d like to spend more time on it.
 
Thank you,
 
Carol
 
 

From: Carol Moore 
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 2:44 PM
To: Christopher J. Markiewicz <cmarkiewicz@newtonma.gov>
Cc: Marc C. Laredo <mlaredo@newtonma.gov>
Subject: RE: Docket item re: Permitting and new systems process improvements
 
Hi Chris,
 
I added this to the Docket item, let me know what points you would like to add.
 
 
Councilors Markiewicz, Laredo , __________  requesting periodic updates and discussion with
the Planning, Inspectional Services, and Information Technology Departments regarding
process improvements and the benefits of the implementation of the new permitting
software.
 
-Carol
 
 

From: Christopher J. Markiewicz <cmarkiewicz@newtonma.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 2:40 PM
To: Carol Moore <cmoore@newtonma.gov>
Cc: Marc C. Laredo <mlaredo@newtonma.gov>
Subject: Docket item re: Permitting and new systems process improvements
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Carol,
 
I would like to follow up on a request to edit the docket item referred to in the subject line.  
Marc started it, but this was one I was going to docket so it's easier just to have us get
together on it now.
 
Regards,
 
Chris


